
NOTICE 
 

 
The Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk Beverly Hills Branch Office at 9355 

Burton Way, First Floor, Beverly Hills, CA 90210, will be closed on Friday, 

March 30, 2012, and will reopen the following Monday, April 2, 2012.  The 

Branch Office will be closed March 30th due to the closure of the Beverly 

Hills Court House where the Branch Office is located.  Other Registrar 

Recorder/County Clerk offices that are open for services on Friday, March 

30th, may be found by clicking Branch Offices.    

 
Dated this 29th day of March, 2012. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
DEAN C. LOGAN 
Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk 
County of Los Angeles 

 

http://www.lavote.net/General/Branch_Offices.cfm

